
SCHOONER BOWDOIN 

REAR ADMIRAL DONALD B. MACM1LLAN, U.S.N.R. 

November 24, 1967 

M r .  Robert Hancock 
Town Wall 
Provincetown, Mass. 

Dear Mr. Hancock: 

I want t o  thank the  c i t i z e n s  of Provincetown, 
members of the Board of Selectmen and you f o r  the  
lovely bouquet of flowers sent t o  m e  on my birthday. 
Such thoughtfulness by t he  people of my town means 
a grea t  deal t o  me. 

That wharf has many happy boyhood memories f o r  me. 
Years ago when the Boston boat came t o  the  dock, 
I w a s  there  t o  d dive for pennies f o r  my widowed 
mother, and as a boy, I played on f i sh ing  schooners 
t i e d  up there. To be so honored now by having t h i s  
wharf named f o r  m e  by the people of Provincetown, 
my home town, has a very spec ia l  meaning and I a m  
most grateful.  

I s h a l l  always be proud of MacMillan Wharf. 

Sincerely yours , 

Donald B. MacMillan 


